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The terms for two of five Veterans’ Service Committee members are set to expire on December 31, 

2020.  The Board of Commissioners provided notice of the upcoming term expirations on the County’s 

web site and was also published in the Livingston County Press & Argus on November 15, 2020, as 

required by the County Department of Veterans Affairs Act 192 of 1953.   

Letters of Interest were received by eight candidates.  All eight candidates were interviewed by the 

County Administrator and Human Resources Director.  The consensus of the Administrator and Human 

Resources Director is to recommend the current incumbents, Bruce Hundley and James Wallace, for 

reappointment. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need any additional information on this topic.  

 


